
 

 

USDA UNVEILS KEY NEW PROGRAMS TO HELP FARMERS 
MANAGE RISK 
USDA just unveiled highly anticipated new programs to help farmers better manage risk, ushering in 
one of the most significant reforms to U.S. farm programs in decades.    

New tools are now available to help provide farmers the information they need to choose the new 
safety net program that is right for their business.   

The new programs, Agricultural Risk Coverage (ARC) and Price Loss Coverage (PLC), are 
cornerstones of the commodity farm safety net programs in the 2014 Farm Bill, legislation that 
ended direct payments. Both programs offer farmers protection when market forces cause 
substantial drops in crop prices and/or revenues.  Producers will have through early spring of 2015 
to select which program works best for their businesses.   

To help farmers choose between ARC and PLC, USDA helped create online tools that allow 
farmers to enter information about their operation and see projections about what each program will 
mean for them under possible future scenarios. The new tools are now available 
at www.fsa.usda.gov/arc-plc.   

Starting Monday, Sept. 29, 2014, farm owners may begin visiting their local Farm Service Agency 
(FSA) offices if they want to update their yield history and/or reallocate base acres, the first step 
before choosing which new program best serves their risk management needs. Letters sent this 
summer enabled farm owners and producers to analyze their crop planting history in order to decide 
whether to keep their base acres or reallocate them according to recent plantings.   

The next step in USDA’s safety net implementation is scheduled for this winter when all producers 
on a farm begin making their election, which will remain in effect for 2014-2018 crop years between 
the options offered by ARC and PLC.  

 

Questions? 
Producers can contact their local FSA Office for more information on ARC and PLC or to schedule 
an appointment to update their yield history and/or reallocate base acres.   

Thank you 
Mary S. Kirby - Public Affairs Specialist - Illinois State FSA Office 

 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: 
USDA, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence 
Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (866) 632-9992 (Toll-free Customer Service), (800) 
877-8339 (Local or Federal relay), (866) 377-8642 (Relay voice users). 
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